
 
 

April 24, 2025 

Dear PEI Long-Term Care Staff and Community, 

It is with tremendous gratitude and excitement that I can share that Prince Edward Home (PE 
Home) has now transitioned to electronic charting as of April 17. This important milestone could 
not have been achieved without the hard work of many LTC staff members across the province, and 
notably the PE Home staff. 

I want to specially thank a few staff members who stepped up during this time.  

• PE Home’s SuperUsers: These staff members led their colleagues throughout this process 
on top of juggling their already busy daily schedules. These staff members took the lead in 
training all other PE Home staff members in the PointClickCare system, delivering training 
for our first LTC home.  

• PE Home’s Scheduler: Sheryl Rozell was able to schedule 200+ staff members through an 
evolving training plan, managed new staff and student accounts, all while balancing her 
own daily work. 

• PE Home’s Leadership: Each leader at PE Home rallied to ensure that our quality resident 
care was not impacted by this transition. This looked like maintaining adequate coverage of 
staff, protecting space necessary for daily operations, all while being flexible when 
unexpected implementation needs arose.  

While PE Home has gone live with electronic charting last week, the Project CRADLE team will 
continue to be onsite to support staff through any speed bumps that arise during this initial home 
transition. As we continue to implement Project CRADLE in PEI’s LTC homes, we will continue to 
learn what works best and refine as necessary to ensure a successful transition across the 
province.  

As we continue to support PE Home over the coming weeks, we will now gear up to support our 
Wave 2 homes as they go through this implementation process.  

Thank you for your continued dedication to improving resident care, 

Trevor Waugh  

Project CRADLE Sponsor 


